


Invasive Plant Patrol Workshop





The following members of the LMA participated last August in the Lake Monitoring Volunteer Program workshop held at the Meddybemps Community Center: Karen Smith, Lance Bagley, Meg Rothberg, Marcie Teele, Pete and Liz Trouant, Carolyn Slack, Charles Bowerset and Juliana Mahan. There were also participants from Cathance Lake and Boyden Lake.  The program was well attended and all participants became members of Maine’s Invasive Plant Patrol.





The workshop organized and planned by Karen Smith, was presented by the Maine Center for Invasive Aquatic Plants and hosted by the Meddybemps Lake Association.  Though there have been a number of workshops held in the area which were attended by other LMA members, this is the first to be held in the Community Center.  





The workshop provided:


An overview and update of the threat of invasive aquatic plants in Maine


Introduction to “Maine’s Eleven Most Unwanted” invasive aquatic plants


An opportunity to practice plant identification with live plants


Fundamentals of conducting an invasive aquatic plant screening survey


The IPP Handbook, a three-ring binder full of useful information, including a free copy of the Maine Field Guide to Invasive Aquatic Plants





To find out about other workshops in the area, please contact vlnp@mainevlnp.org  on line.





A Quick Key to ruling out Maine’s eleven most unwanted invasive aquatic plants will be handed out at the Annual Meeting.  With this handy guide, we can all become part of the Invasive Plant Patrol on Meddybemps Lake.  Sometimes, knowing what a plant isn’t is more important than knowing what it is. 
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